
Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs 

SB 2137 

 
 

Chairman Luick and  Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee 

members, I am asking for a DO NOT PASS on SB 2137 relating to supplemental 

feeding of wildlife for the purposes of hunting.  

Sometimes, we have to trust the experts, in this case, the biologists and staff 

of the ND Game and Fish. I have used “supplemental feeding” in the past and it is 

definitely an aid to hunters, no doubt. When the unit that I hunt was in the CWD 

watch zone, those privileges were removed, and we did not do so for a few years. 

As much as I griped in my own mind, I did what was right based on the best 

science that we have. It is a small sacrifice to make that may ensure a healthy herd 

for generations to come. 

Thank you for your time, and please vote DO NOT PASS on SB 2137.  

 

Jay Metzger 
Argusville, ND 


